## February 2023

**Monthly Meeting** – Next meeting will be Wednesday February 22. E-board at 6:00 with regular meeting following at 7:00.

## Thank You

- Joan Kafer Kerns for her donation for restroom renovation.
- Dave Higgins for his donation for restroom renovation.

**Blood Drive** – We collected 72 pints of blood at our blood drive. Thank you to those who donated or worked. Next blood drive will be at Don Bosco April 4.

**Cedar Valley Honor Flight** is looking for veterans to go on the flight. We have applications at the post, as well as applications for guardians.

Restroom Renovation is under way! Many volunteers have been working hard.

**Dues** - There has been a lot of confusion regarding **dues** with the state sending out mailings. Our post starts collecting for year 2024 in July. If you send in early we will cash check and keep your name on list until we have your card to send to you. There were a few members that had not paid 2023 dues and by now you have been contacted regarding that.

Questions contact Eric Weber 319-310-1581

Fish Frys - We are currently planning 4 fish fry dinners for the upcoming season. Feb 24 - March 10 - March 24 - March 31. Adults \$14.00, 6-9 \$7.00 under 6 free. Volunteers needed please contact Bill Mangrich 319-239-0318.

## **Coming Events:**

Feb 22	Monthly meeting	March 18	Bowhunters Banquet
Feb 24	Fish Fry	March 24	Fish Fry
March 4	Fire Dept Fundraiser	March 29	Monthly meeting
March 10	Fish Fry	March 31	Fish Fry
March 11	Whitetail Banquet		

Commander: Denny Staebell 319-290-8697 Manager: Renee Pecenka 319-215-9047 Website: <a href="https://www.americanlegionpost714.com">www.americanlegionpost714.com</a> Email: <a href="https://www.americanlegionpost714@gmail.com">Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com</a>

American Legion Post 714 PO Box 101 1110 6<sup>th</sup> St Gilbertville IA 50634